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MINUTES – KANE COUNTY BOARD OF REVIEW – 2018 
 
The Board of Review convened at 8:30 A.M. on Monday, August 14, 2018 in conference 
room A of building C of the Kane County Government Center. 
 
The following members were physically present: 
 
Kevin Schulenburg, Chairman 
Michael Madziarek, Member 
Timothy Sullivan, Member 
Michelle Abell, Expanded Board of Review Member 
Carlo Capobianco, Expanded Board of Review Member 
James Clayton, Expanded Board of Review Member 
Bruce Darata, Expanded Board of Review Member 
Constantine Konstans, Expanded Board of Review Member 
Sherry Melze, Expanded Board of Review Member 
Jerry Rudman, Expanded Board of Review Member 
Mark D Armstrong, Clerk of the Board 
 
On this day, Mark D. Armstrong, Clerk of the Board, submitted to the Board of Review a 
Certification list certifying the following townships: 
 
On the 13th day of August, Elgin Township was certified. 
 
Michelle Abell, Carlo Capobianco, James Clayton, Bruce Darata, Costantine Konstans,  
Sherry Melze & Jerry Rudman, Expanded Board of Review 
Members, took their official oaths on August 14, 2018. (Electronic document attached) 
 
The Board of Review recessed at 9:45 A.M. on Tuesday, August 14, 2018 until  
Thursday, August 16, 2018 at 8:30 A.M. 
 
        


















